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      Circular 023-2020     
 
           

              23 March 2020 
 
 
     Dear Residents, 
 
    The information Unique Health have received from suppliers of the flu   
     vaccinations, is that the doctor’s rooms and pharmacies have priority in  
     receiving the vaccinations, due to this we are much lower on the list to 
     receive stock. 
 
     If you are thus able to get this from your Doctor or pharmacy, please do so  
 
 
 
     Kind regards 

 

 
 
     Wilma Swart 
     Village Manager 
 
 
 
 


